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Abstract 

This evaluation found the distance learning technique to be promising and the 
technology accessible, reliable and cost effective. Relevance and coherence of the 
project was reported to be fully achieved through this approach. Recommendations 
to strengthen the programme include widening the scope of project interventions, 
improving the cost-sharing arrangements with beneficiaries, and adequate 
institutionalisation of national and regional pedagogical and monitoring 
committees, from the initial phase of the project.   

 
 

                                                 
* This report was commissioned by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of France.  The opinions expressed in this 
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